
 

 

 

 

December 29, 2017 

 

The Honorable Governor Kate Brown 

254 State Capitol 

Salem, OR 97301 

 

RE:  Oregon Health Authority Bi-Weekly Update on Ongoing and Emerging Issues  

 

Dear Governor Brown, 

 

This letter is the Oregon Health Authority’s (OHA’s) December 29, 2017 bi-weekly issue update. We do 

not have significant updates to provide this week. 

 

OHA is continuing its work to establish the formal issue resolution process, including development of a 

charter, governance structure, and meeting schedule for this work. We are also continuing ongoing 

research and analysis into previously documented issues and documenting new issues. As noted in our 

previous update, once we establish the final template for our internal issue log, we will change the 

format of these bi-weekly updates to include a brief cover memo and the most recent version of the 

issue log. 

 

Please don’t hesitate to contact me with any questions you may have. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Patrick M. Allen 

Director 

Oregon Health Authority 

 

cc: Fariborz Pakseresht, Director, DHS 
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